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November 14, 2023 

 

RE: EU and UK Sanctions on Russian Iron and Steel 

 

Dear valued Oshkosh Corporation supplier partner: 

On September 30, 2023 the European Union (EU) and Great Britian (UK) instituted a new regulation 
against certain iron and steel products being imported into and/or procured within their respective 
countries.  In short, no products that enter or are sold within the EU or UK can contain any iron or steel 
which is of Russian origin.  The scope of this regulation includes the raw material used to manufacture 
the products you are currently selling to Oshkosh Corporation.  

As of today you will see a change to the Supplier Standards Guide, specifically Section D and Section F, 
that highlight this requirement.  Please ensure that you perform your due diligence of your supply-chain 
to adhere to these regulations.  We look forward to partnering with you to receive applicable 
certifications to this requirement.  

If you would like to learn more about these regulations you can view the details of the regulation here 
and the United Kingdom regulation here.   

Thank you for your dedication on this important matter. 
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https://eur-lex.europa.eu/legal-content/EN/TXT/PDF/?uri=CELEX:32022R2474
https://www.legislation.gov.uk/uksi/2023/440/regulation/3/made

